

March 20, 1957

Mr. Agustin Basave
El Norte
Apartado 186
Monterrey N.L., Mexico

Dear Mr. Basave:

The biographical material which you requested in your letter of February 22 to President Killian has now been brought up to date, and I am happy to enclose a copy together with the autographed photo which you also asked for. I regret that there has been a delay in sending these to you.

When the article about Dr. Killian appears in your "World Celebrities" section, would you be kind enough to send us a copy for our files?

Yours sincerely,

Secretary to

Dr. J. R. Killian, Jr.

Enclosures (2)